Invitation to host 2015 National Championships.

The AFA Committee wishes to notify all Clubs that they are invited to put forward invitations to be considered as host organisers for the 2015 Nationals Championships.

The process to be followed in preparing any submission is outlined on the AFA Web site under the Section dealing with matters related to hosting competitions. 

All submissions should be submitted to the AFA Secretary by no later than end May 2014 so that a decision can be taken at the June 2014 Committee Meeting.
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